
TOWN	OF	PARMA		
ZONING	BOARD	OF	APPEALS		

WORKSHOP	–	1060	HILTON	PARMA	CORNERS	ROAD		
OCTOBER	27,	2020	

	

Members	Present:		 Dan	Melville,	Veronica	Robillard,	Stephen	Shelley,	Tim	Thomas,			
	

Members	Excused:		 Corinne	Zajac			
	

Others	Present:		 	 Dennis	Scibetta,	Maureen	Warner,	Town	Attorney		
	

Public	Present:		 Robert	Christ,	Ricky	Lupinetti,	Joe	Indovina		
		

The	workshop	was	called	to	Order	at	5:00	p.m.		
	

The	Board	Members,	the	Town	Attorney,	and	members	of	the	public	met	at	1060	Hilton	
Parma	Corners	Road	to	look	at	the	property	for	variances	requested	in	an	application	to	the	
Zoning	Board	of	Appeals	to	erect	a	50x70	storage	building.				
	

There	was	discussion	about	different	placement	options	of	the	structure	and	what	will	be	
stored	inside	the	structure.	Any	modifications	to	the	original	agreement	will	have	to	be	
modified	and	made	current.		The	Board	relayed	to	the	applicant	the	importance	for	him	to	
supply	documents	pertaining	to	the	layout,	placement	of	the	structure	and	the	need	for	the	
structure	to	the	Building	Department	in	time	for	them	to	be	in	the	Board	packet.			
	

The	attorney	will	be	providing	the	Board	with	information	before	the	next	Zoning	Board	of	
Appeals	meeting	and	will	be	in	attendance	on	November	18,	2020.			
	

ADJOURNMENT	
	

The	workshop	was	adjourned	at	5:50	p.m.		
	

Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
Carrie	Fracassi		
Recording	Secretary	
	


